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Via Zoom
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Please mute your microphone to 
reduce background noises and distractions.

You should hear music as we wait for the 
meeting to begin.
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Welcome to our New Faculty
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Abby Williams, MD
General Pediatrics

Stephanie Battistini, MD
Developmental – Behavioral Pediatrics
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Congratulations!
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Ken Schikler, MD
Rheumatology

Dr. Schikler was selected as a member of the 2022 class of ACR Masters! 

Recognition as a Master of the American College of Rheumatology is one 
of the highest honors the College bestows.
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Congratulations!
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Scott Bickel, MD, MS
Pulmonology

Dr. Bickel was selected by U.S. News & World Report 

to serve as the working group leader for the 

2023 Best Children's Hospitals rank
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Congratulations!
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Libby Mims, MD
General Pediatrics

Dr. Mims was selected to participate in a competitive 

Climate Health Organizing Fellowship

at the Center for Health Equity Education & Advocacy (CHEEA)

at Cambridge Health Alliance!
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Congratulations!
Published
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“Covid-19 Disease in Children with Medical Complexity in a 

Pediatric Long-term Care Facility: A Case Series”

Heather Huxol, MD
Hospital Medicine

Scott Bickel, MD
Pulmonology

Ronald Morton, MD
Pulmonology

Corrie Harris, MD
Hospital Medicine
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Contact Ruby Keith, Team Captain
if you need help joining the team 

as a walker or to donate!
Go Peds!
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Reminder
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Please remember to complete the required module for faculty who teach M3-4 courses

A link will be in the newsletter if you have lost the 8/31 email from PedsNews

Contact Sara Korte, MD with questions



DEPARTMENT OF PEDIATRICS

The new template for UofL Department of Pediatrics
should be used for Basic Science Research 
or research that is 100% supported by UofL.

UofL / Norton Children’s template
should be used for all other presentations

Power Point Template Guidelines
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• International Travel where you are representing UofL
• must have UofL traveler paperwork completed a minimum of

• 30 working days before departure –
• regardless of who will reimburse your expenses. 

• Submit paperwork to Phyllis Harris at phyllis.harris@louisville.edu

• Documents for authorization for request to travel internationally can be found at: 
https://louisville.edu/provost/travel/international-travel/#OoC-Forms. 

• If you have questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact
• Faculty Affairs Office: 502-852-6266.

International Travel Reminder
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mailto:phyllis.harris@louisville.edu
https://louisville.edu/provost/travel/international-travel/#OoC-Forms
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Faculty Absence Reminder
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Faculty Medical Leave 

MUST be filed with

Department of Pediatrics Faculty Affairs

Jen Morgan and/or Andrew Weinberger
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@UofLPeds
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• If you are scheduled to speak or present to any 

• government official or government related group, 

• please email:

• Dianna Stover, Communications for Dept. of Peds at UofL 

• AND

• Susan Friedrich / Steven Jesse, System Director(s) for NCMG

• Thank you for your continued advocacy for children.

Government Relations Reminder
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Marketing & Communications Support Teams
UofL  Department of Pediatrics Norton Children’s

Dianna Stover
Marketing & Communications Coord.
O: 502-852-8607 | C: 502-558-4382
dianna.stover@louisville.edu

Theresia Pettit
Marketing Assistant
O: 502-852- 1020
Theresia.pettit@louisville.edu

Contact us for:
• Web Content or Website Creation
• Social Media/Digital Media
• Events / Walks/ Fairs / Community Outreach (Presentations or 

Events)
• Government Relations
• Awards
• Logos / Templates
• Design & Print services
• Microsoft Teams Set-Up/Training

Marketing Requests for clinical purposes:
Submit to your practice manager

Public Relations / Media Requests:
Always copy Dianna Stover (UofL Dept. of Peds)

Maggie Roetker
Public Relations

Director

Lynne Choate
Public Relations

Manager

Joe Hall
Public Relations

Manager

- Women’s & MFM
- NICU/PICU
- Research
- NW&C Hospital
- Child Abuse
- NC Cancer 

Institute

- NC Heart Institute
- CICU
- Group Visits

- Diabetes
- PEM
- Primary Care
- NCMA
- Med/Surg
- Ortho
- Neuro
- Urology

mailto:dianna.stover@louisville.edu
mailto:Theresia.pettit@louisville.edu
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Next Pediatrics Faculty Meeting

October 3, 2022
12:10 – 1:00 pm

Via Zoom
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